
During construction you can
contact:

Steve Andrew 
E.C. King Contracting 
Project Manager 
Phone: 519-377-5621

Mark Figueroa
Tatham Engineering 
Project Manager
Phone: 705-444-2565 
Ext. 2142

Spencer Hammill 
City of Owen Sound
Project Lead
Phone: 519-376-4440
Ext.3301

Contact

Begins June 2025

Ends November 2025

Total approved budget:
$5,134,650 with $2.7M

from MTO Connecting Link

Grant

Scope of Work:
replacement of

underground pipes,

watermain, storm sewer

and sanitary sewer 

road surface

enhancement

sidewalk extension

new traffic signals at 9

Ave E and 6  St E

intersection 
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Project
Quick Facts

Potential Impacts:

Green Bins, Garbage & Recycling
Green bins, garbage and recycling will still be picked up on the usual
days. Please ensure that you put your waste out by 7:00 a.m. Label
your bins with your home address during the construction period.  
The Contractor team will move bins for pickup, but they'll bring them
back to where they belong, as long as they're labelled with your address.

Home Property
The project is planned to stay entirely within the City's road allowance;
however, some work may be required on private property for service
connections. During construction, you may experience some shaking and
noise. The Contractor will request to inspect the condition of each
building before commencing work. If anything, such as the sidewalk,
driveways, or yards, is affected, it will be fixed to be in just as good or
even better condition than before.

Utility Interruptions
There will be planned water interruptions for select residents and
businesses. Notices will be delivered in advance prior to any planned
outages. 

Transit & School Bus Services
The Owen Sound Transit Crosstown route will be affected beginning
Wednesday, June 18.  Please refer to the alternative routes map
located on the back of this page. The Mobility Bus will continue to pick
up registered riders as needed.  Some area school bus routes and stops
will be affected by construction. All school transportation questions can
be directed to the Grey Bruce Student Transportation Consortium. They
can be contacted by phone at 226-257-1000 or email contact@stscgb.ca

Road Access & Detour:
6  Street East from 8  Avenue East to 9  Street East will be closed
throughout the project. There will be signs indicating 3 alternative
routes; detours shown below. During construction, people who live
on or near this section of 6  Street East can still use the roads (local
traffic), but expect delays.  You can still walk in the area while the
work is happening. Businesses in the area will remain accessible during
construction.
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Construction Information:
The City has contracted E.C. King, as the General Contractor, to
oversee and complete the reconstruction project of 9  Avenue East
from 6  Street East to Superior Street.
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9th Avenue E from Superior
Street to 6  Street E  th

Rehabilitation Project 

If you need this information in
another format, please contact us
at 519-376-1440 or
communications@owensound.ca

www.owensound.ca/9thavereconstruction

tel:519-376-1440

